




“The 

Ozanam 

Shelter Project”

–

Collecting items such as:

for families entering and leaving the 
Ozanam Shelter.



 

 

St. Stan’s  
Painting Party! 

Saturday, April 29th  

$30pp  
Doors open @ 6:30 pm 

 

 

*Step by step instruction on 16 x 20 canvas 

*All painting materials are included in the cost 
 

*BYO Food & Refreshments  
 

For tickets call/text  

Gina @ 732-277-2552 or  

Nella @ 732-407-8636  
 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiQtuyaqZLSAhVBSCYKHfnHDS8QjRwIBw&url=http://www.clipshrine.com/Paint-Brush-with-Pink-Dye-22167-medium.html&bvm=bv.147134024,bs.2,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNHX9it3Dz7Lg1sHTnKGrXxup4sfiA&ust=1487255511612146


 

 

 
at Raritan Bay Waterfront Park in South Amboy 

“We inspire girls to be joyful, healthy and confident using a fun, 
experience-based curriculum which creatively integrates running.” 

Girls on the Run is a transformational learning program for girls in grades 3-5. We teach life skills 

through dynamic, conversation-based lessons and running games. The program culminates with the 

girls being physically and emotionally prepared to complete a celebratory 5k running event. The goal 

of the program is to unleash confidence through accomplishment while establishing a lifetime 

appreciation of health and fitness.  Designed to allow every girl to recognize her inner strength, the 

Girls on the Run curriculum inspires girls to define their lives on their own terms. Throughout the 

season, the girls make new friends, build their inner confidence and celebrate all that makes them 

unique.  Girls will participate in the Girls on the Run 5K on June 11th in Somerville.  The Girls on the 

Run 5K is open to the public and families are encouraged to run.  The registration fee for the race is 

$25, information on registering will be sent via email. 

Register online at: 
https://www.raceplanner.com/register/index/GOTRCNJSpring2017ProgramRegistration 

 

Space is limited, register by April 1st  

 

Please click the drop down menu and register for the school or location your 

daughter will be enrolling in. 

 

For more information please contact Donna York at 

donna.york@girlsontherun.org  
 

Volunteer coaches are needed at all locations.  If you would like to volunteer please 

complete the volunteer section online when you register your daughter. 

     

Who: Girls in Grades 3-5           Days: Tuesday/Thursday 

   

When:  April 4th – June 13th                       Time: 5:00-6:15PM 

        

       Fee: $135 
 

 

 

 


